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Swimming 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Friday,                
23rd November,  
2018 - 2:30pm 

 
 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri  Gymnastics 

Mon 
19-11 
to Fri 
30-11 

Swim 
School  
(except 
28th) 

Sat 
24-11 

TRIVIA 
NIGHT 

Wed 
28-11 

Yrs 3-6 
Crookwell 

Public  
STEM 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly - Friday, 23rd November, 2018 - 2:30 pm everyone welcome. 
 
Hope to see you all at our P & C Trivia Night - dress code is “Op Shop Chic.”  It is 
bound to be full of laughs and fun.  Thank you to our P & C for holding this event 
which raises money to subsides events for our students. 
 
Swimming is going well.  Please remember on Wednesday, 28th, Years 3-4-5-6 are 
going to Crookwell Public School for a Science Roadshow presented by the            
University of Newcastle.  Students need to be at school by 8:10 am as the bus will 
need to leave by 8:15 am.  Please be on time.  Thank you for returning the             
permission notes.  K-1-2 will remain at school with Mrs Twigg. 
 
Kinder Orientation is on Wednesday, 5th and Thursday, 6th December from 9:00 am 
- 12:45 pm.  We look forward to introducing you to “big school”! 
 
We are looking for a School Learning Support Officer (SLSO).  If you are interested, 
please come to the office to obtain the “Expression of Interest.”  This work will be 
on a casual basis, or on an as needed basis depending on funding. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 

 

 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 5 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
This week the Kirralong Room students have been busy swimming.  All students have been assessed 
and working hard in their groups. 
 
We are continuing to build our zoos and we were extremely excited last week when we received a  
reply from Taronga Zoo.  The children asked some insightful questions and the zoo staff replied with 
some fantastic answers.   
 
The children have finished designing their zoo and are now bringing it to life.  They have had to         
research the habits of the animals and what they eat.  Now they are measuring 
and building enclosures using paddle pop sticks.     
 
Please feel free to come and visit and check out the progress the children are  
making with their zoos.                                                                                                 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Bridie Rumble 
Pippa Bell 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
Cayden Pirihi 
Maggie Chalker 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Bridie Rumble 
Pippa Bell 
Jacob Corby 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Annie Coogan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lulu Rumble 
Regan Martin 
Tom Sheridan 
 
 

 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be safe around water 

 Swim between the flags at the beach; 

 Always swim with a responsible adult; 

 Do not dive into rivers and dams. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in November-  
 

Cayden - 15th 



W E E K  6   

WALL OF FAME 
 

Congratulations to Lillyann Cummins for achieving her    
second Certificate of Commendation - 6 Honour Ribbons 
and 60 Progress Awards. 
 

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 
 

Congratulations also to Lillyann for receiving the School’s 
Award of Excellence Banner.  She has worked consistently 
to achieve to Certificates of Commendation, 6 Honour    
Ribbons and 60 Progress Awards.  Your efforts are a credit 
to you and we are all very proud!! 

THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Don’t forget the Pet Show - Sunday, 25th November - in the grounds of 
St Lukes’ Anglican Church - BBQ begins at 12 noon, judging at 12:30 pm 

P & C NEWS 
 
What is the oldest recorded age of a tortoise? 
 
It’s on this weekend!  Saturday, 24th November is the P & C Trivia Night, 6 pm for 6:30 pm start at the Sports Club. 
Wooooo, looking forward to a great night. 
 
P & C AGM - The P & C AGM will be held on Wednesday, 12th December at 6:00 pm in the school library.  All positions in 
the P & C will be up for nomination - everyone is welcome to come along and join in. 



 

Celebrating success in the classroom and in the pool!!! 


